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Things of interest for the month of June -

Welcome Aboard Captain Conrad!!! Doug
Conrad of Colorado State Patrol officially retired
and was sworn in as Captain at Craig Police

. Department. He was sworn in June 22", 2021,

Hudson Jones presented with the Craig Police Department
Life Saving Award June 22™ 2021.

Conducted CSO interviews with candidates currently in the background process. Conducted a
Sergeant’s assessment with (2) promotions. Congratulations to newly promoted Sergeant Nate
Businger! Congratulations and Welcome Back to Sergeant Brian Soper! In conjunction with
CNCC, the City of Craig, and the Craig Police Department, we conducted a Latino Outreach
meeting June 16" 2021 with a great turnout. Many exciting things coming in July!!
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 22, 2021

SHOOTING AT THE WEST KUM&GO CRAIG, CO

Craig, CO - On June 21, 2021 at approximately 10:40 PM the Craig Police Department
with the assistance of the Moffat County Sheriff's Office and the Colorado State Patrol
responded to a shooting in the 400 block of Mack Lane.

Two Craig Residents were shot while in their vehicle when they were driving through
the gravel parking lot located just south of the West Kum&Go, located at 1302 W.
Victory Way.

The two victims were treated at Memorial Regional Health for non-life threatening
injuries and subsequently released.

If you have knowledge of this incident or have any information you feel may be
important to this case, you are urged to contact our Detectives at 970-826-2360.

Michael R. Cochran
Interim Chief of Police



